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Date: Fri, 19 Jul 2013 12:33:36 +0000

From: Frederikke Storm <frederikke@sund.ku.dk>

To: "elhamrazmjou@yahoo.com" <elhamrazmjou@yahoo.com>, erazmjou <erazmjou@t .....
Subject: Poster set-up, ECTMIH-2013

POSTER SET-UP

Dear Elham Razmjou,

| am glad to contact you on behalf of the Committees of the 8" European Congress on Tropical Medicine
and International Health with details about your poster presentation of the abstract “Occurrence of Giardia
duodenalis genotypes in sheep and goats in Tehran, Iran”.

For any further correspondence please note that your abstract is now registered under the number
P.1.10.2.005 (please disregard previous abstract numbers given).

All posters should be placed on the relevant poster board which is conveniently located within the
exhibition area.

e Your poster may be set-up from Tuesday, September 10, 2013 from 08.00 a.m. (earliest) to 11.00
a.m. (latest).

e Posters should be removed between 3.00 p.m.- 6.00 p.m._ Wednesday, September 11, 2013 (latest).
Posters not removed at this time will be discarded. Posters and other material cannot be sent to you
after the conference.

e The size of your poster should not exceed 235 cm height and 96 cm width

All accepted abstracts will be published in the electronic downloadable Abstract Book (a special issue of
the journal "Tropical Medicine and Intemational Health") that will be available before the congress.

For your poster to be set-up, it is necessary, that at least one (presenting) author be registered for the
congress. If the presenting author is not already registered, please register in the link below before 1st
August 2013:

https://www .ics-online.com/El/getdemo.ei?id=484&s=_3VOOW4FQO.
For news about the congress, please visit the website: http://fectmih2013.org/

We wish to thank you very much for submitting your scientific work to the VIIl ECTMIH. We are convinced
that you will do your best to present an attractive and informative poster and look forward to welcoming
you in Copenhagen!

Yours sincerely,

Congress Secretariat
Frederikke Storm

Tel.: #+45 23 83 99 30
Email:_frederikke@sund.ku.dk
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